
 ALL SAINTS CHURCH•HERTFORD 

25-27 NOVEMBER 2016 
 

All Saints Church is holding a Festival to celebrate 
‘The Wreath’, which is an ancient Christian symbol 
of immortality. 

We are inviting everyone to create a Wreath and 
bring it along to the church so that we can display   
it over the Advent Sunday weekend. 

You can submit your Wreath as an Individual or      
as a Group. A School, Club, Charity, Church or               
Organisation. 

Your Wreath can be as Traditional or as Modern as 
you like. It can represent anything you wish. It can 
be personalised or entered in memory of a loved 
one. 

It can be made of any material such as Cardboard  
or Christmas Decorations. Wire, Twigs or Greenery. 
Flowers, Fruit or Vegetables. Toys, Photographs, 
Nuts and Bolts. 

It can feature items that represent your religious 
beliefs, leisure or business interests or family life 
and can be amusing or serious. 

Your Wreath can be any size or shape up to 24” in 
diameter (provided it makes a complete shape). 

If you would like to submit a Wreath in memory of  
a loved one, but feel unable to make it, we could   
do that for you. 

All funds raised from the Wreath Booking 
Fees will be donated to the                                   

Herts Air Ambulance Service                                

❶ There will be a booking fee of £5.00 per entry. 

❷ Schools will be able to submit up to 30 entries 
at a fee  of £5.00. 

❸ For Individuals who wish to submit a Wreath, 
but would like us to make it for them, there will be 
a Booking Fee of £15.00 (Includes donation to 
Herts Air Ambulance). 

All entries must be delivered to the Church by arrangement at 
time of booking 

To book your Wreath, please fill in the 

booking form or contact the Coordinator:                          

Mrs Dorothy Toyn 

10-12 Warren Terrace, Hertford,                  

Hertfordshire SG14 3JE 

T: 01992 589781 

E: dorothy.toyn@ntlworld.com  

W: www.allsaintshertford.org/wreath.php 

Booking Your Wreath 

 

 

WREATH WORKSHOPS 

If you do not know how to go about making a Wreath. We will be holding Wreath-making Workshops on                
Monday 17 October 2016  at 2.30pm and 7.30pm. Come along, have fun and get some great ideas. 

With Refreshments, Raffles and Stalls 

etc in aid of All Saints Church. 


